
                                       

 

 

NATIONALBANK OF PAKISTAN 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Tender Notice 

 

 “DEPLOYMENT OF A SOLAR POWER SYSTEM AT THE ROOF TOP OF NBP BUILDING 

G5/1, ISLAMABAD CAPABLE TO OPERATE 100 KWe LOAD (400 V)” 
 

 

It is to inform to all bidders, who have participated through Tender Notice for subject 
works published in Daily Jang and daily Dawn of 07/11/2015 and posted on NBP 
Website vide Tender ID: NT-11/09/2015-1 & PPRA Website vide Tender No: 
TS258200E on 09/11/2015 respectively is hereby cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

Deputy Chief Engineer (EM)  

Logistics Support Group 

National Bank of Pakistan, 

3rd Floor, Head Office Building, 

I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi 

021-99220854 

 

 


